
Public Hearing 
Proposed Waste Water Utility Rates and Charges 

Camden Town Council 
August 14, 2017 

Camden-Jackson Public Library 
 

The properly called and advertised public hearing on enacting a sewer rate change was 
opened by Council President Andrew Robison at 7:00pm.  In attendance for the hearing were 
Members Mark Schock and Brent Deel, Clerk-Treasurer Pat Casserly and one guest.   
 
Mr. Robison explained the rate change as being adjusted to reflect the proposed storm water 
fee and the rates being structured to have a minimal effect on the customers.  H. J. Umbaugh 
prepared the rate structure and following discussion the Council accepted the new rates as 
proposed.  The Clerk-Treasurer asked for direction on setting the flat rate for the one 
customer who is serviced by the sewer only; this customer does not have water service as the 
property has a well.  The decision was made to adjust the flat rate to reflect the same net 
change as those billed by gallons of water used. 
 
The public hearing on the proposed waste water utility rates and charges adjourned at 7:10 by 
a motion from Mr. Robison, seconded by Mr. Schock. 
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